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THE UNIVERSITY OF

ALABAMA IN HUNTSVILLE Vice President for Finance and Administration

MEMORANDUM
TO: The UAH Community
FROM: Todd M. Barré NS

Vice President for Finance and Administration

SUBJECT: Nominations for 2020 UAH Foundation Staff Awards

DATE: January 24, 2020

The University community would like to recognize those staff employees who go beyond the ordinary
requirements of their jobs and who make a difference at UAH. Nominations are being accepted for four
employees to receive the 2020 UAH Foundation Staff Awards. The recipients of these prestigious awards will
be presented with a Certificate of Appreciation and a check for $1,000. The award categories are: Staff
Excellence Award (1 non-exempt, 1 exempt), Facilities Excellence Award, and Leadership Award.

A Selection Committee comprised of 2018 and 2019 award recipients will review each nomination and
select the 2020 awardees. You are encouraged to nominate an individual who meets the eligibility and
selection criteria and who deserves recognition for their outstanding achievements and/or commitment
to the University.

Staff Award recipients from the previous three award years are not eligible for nomination. Their names
are listed below for your information:

2017 Awardees 2018 Awardees 2019 Awardees
Ethel Boughknight Evangeline Harris Anita Deer
Laurel Long Sofia Heredia Jacob Kerstiens
Midori Maloney Valerie Johnson Joshua Sisco
Cecille Spina Candace Phillips Lyndsey Torok

Nomination forms are available on the Human Resources website at http://www.uah.edu/hr/awards.
The deadline to submit nominations is 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 14, 2020. Nomination forms may

be emailed to staffawards@uah.edu.

Thank you for your participation in this important effort to recognize outstanding staff members. If you
have questions or need additional information, please contact Human Resources at 256-824-6545.
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